

Kids Korner Preschool

207 Courthouse Rd. Los Lunas, NM 87031 505 565-2373

April 2024

Fall enrollment time for Pre-K

If your child is now in the 2's &3's class and will be moving up to our Pre-K classes in the fall (they must turn 3, or 4 before Sept. 1st), it's time to get them enrolled for August. We want to give the children currently enrolled the first opportunity to attend. It will be opened up to the public on April 1st. Please let myself, Luanna, or Crystal know if you want to sign up your child. Extended care is limited.



All school parent engagement night

We are waiting for the date on this last parent engagement of the year. We have somethings planned but need to make sure that the dates are available. We will keep you informed as soon as we are able. Meanwhile, our parent engagement activity scheduled for April 10th on your calendar is canceled until further notice. Thank you,

Trike a Thon is scheduled for Friday April 19th .Your child can bring their tricycle, bike or scooter to school on that day. It will be held in the morning from 10-11:30. You are welcome to come and watch, and take your child home early if you want. Also, don't forget the March fundraiser calendar. Donations can be made online in your child's name as well. Just look up Kids Korner event in Los Lunas at https://fundraising.stjude.org. THANK YOU

It's Getting Warmer!

Please bring 1 large bottle of sunscreen. It's getting warmer out and we don't want these little ones getting burned! Please sign a sunscreen permission form for us. If your child is allergic to any sunscreen, you will need to let us know so we can label their sunscreen especially for them, otherwise, bring a large bottle and we will share it with the class to help eliminate 16 bottles open at one time.. Also make sure that your child's extra clothes are seasonally appropriate.

Fun Photos!!

Old Time photography will be here on April 9th & 10th to take pictures. They have the old style clothes for the children so you do not need to dress them in anything special. We have some of the pictures up front if you want to see what they look like. Please make sure your children are here on those days so they can get in the pictures. We also need parent volunteers both days to help dress the children. Please let your teacher know if you are available to help.

You can get everything in life you want if you help enough other people get what they want.

Zig Ziglar

